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21 February 2022 
 

Dear Principals / Leaders 

 

SOLIHULL PARENTING PROGRAMMES 

 

The Public Health Agency (PHA) has prepaid access to a range of online Solihull 

Parenting Programmes for residents in NI (until October 2022), and want to make 

parents/carers aware of this resource. 

 

There are a variety of courses starting from pregnancy to teenagers, and we would 

ask that you share the attached flyer with parents. 

 

Alternatively, you may wish to direct parents to the ‘parent tab’ on the Getting 

Ready to Learn website – www.gettingreadytolearn.co.uk/parents, where they can 

also access this information. 

 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

 
 

PAUL BRUSH 

 

Paul Brush 
Director of Early Years, Children & Youth 

Tel No: 028 9127 9826 
Email: Paul.Brush@education-ni.gov.uk  

Principals / Leaders 
Pre-school Education Settings 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.gettingreadytolearn.co.uk/parents
mailto:Paul.Brush@education-ni.gov.uk

